
 
Winter and Spring 

2019 Class Schedules 
   
The Winter and Spring 2019 
Class Schedules are now online, 
so you can plan your next se-
mester classes now! 
 
Registration dates have been 
assigned for Winter and 

Spring 2019.  Students can see their registration date in 
their       MyCanyons account at this time.   
 
If you do not have a registration appointment, please contact 
the Admissions and Records Office at 661-362-3900 or stop by 
building 1C during open hours. 
 
For a full list of the Winter and Spring 2019 courses at both 
campuses view the class schedule online at www.canyons.edu/
ClassSchedule. 

Welcome Week - February 26 to 28                  
Brought to you by your ASG (Associated Student 

Government) 
 

ASG invites you to the Welcome Week activities scheduled from 

February 26 - 28th, from 11am - 2pm, on Cougar Way.  Activities 

begin on Tuesday with ClubFest, a chance to speak with various 

club reps and to gain information on how to get involved.  Also, plan 

to eat on campus that day with a BBQ lunch for $1.00 -  all proceeds 

going to the CCC Student Scholarship.  Wednesday and Thursday 

will be Resource Days, featuring many of our student support ser-

vices on campus, along with several community resources, here to 

answer your ques-

tions and inform you 

on how they can help 

you to have a more 

successful college 

experience.  Also, 

enjoy therapy dogs, 

music, games and 

free food! 

 
 
 

Get Involved—Make a differ-
ence!  By joining ASG, you will 
be helping to advocate for stu-
dents on this campus and in the 
local community. In addition, you 
can plan activities and events at 
our campus to help students to 
become more involved and en-
gaged.   
 
For more information contact Jo-
anna Kelly at 661-362-3840 or 
email Joanna.Kelly@canyons.edu. 
  

Campus Safety Reminders 
When driving through Campus, please be aware of pedestrians, both in the parking lots and crossing the 
streets. Crosswalks are marked with signs, and soon will have “Yield” signs. Please follow posted speed lim-
its and be courteous to other drivers. As a pedestrian, please watch for cars that may not see you, use the 
crosswalks and pedestrian sidewalks. Together, we can avoid accidents and make this a safe place for all.    

Important Traffic Reminders: 

• Student parking is available in Lots 1, 2, and 3, and a student parking permit is required. 

• Daily permits are available from one of our three parking ticket machines in campus lots 1, 2 and 3  

• Our campus is a one way only road from entry to exit. Please follow posted street signs. 

• Pickup/drop off of students is allowed at the designated white curbs only. Parking or stopping at red 
curbs causes traffic to back up and it’s a fire code violation. 

• No parking on Dr. Dianne G. Van Hook Dr. (formerly Campus 
Dr.). The road is closed due to the Science building construction. 

• Marked Green curbs are for 30 minute parking only, unless the 
designated time is posted differently. 

• Please be careful of where you walk on Cougar Way, due to the 
construction, there may be equipment and debris in the area. 

 

Thanks, and be SAFE! 

Financial Aid - 
Here to Help 

We offer a complete array of 
financial support services 
which are designed to help 
YOU with the education relat-
ed expenses involved in obtain-
ing your educational goal.  We 
will have scholarship applica-
tion information for the 2019-
2020 academic year coming 
available on Monday, February 
4th.  For more information, 
please visit  https://
www.canyons.edu/Offices/
FinancialAid.   

March 2, 2019 is the deadline 
to apply for the Cal Grant for 
the 2019-2020 academic year. 
Cal Grant application here: 
https://www.csac.ca.gov/  

Construction Update 
The new Science Building continues 
to go up at a quick pace. It is sched-
uled for completion in Fall 2019, 
with classes scheduled to begin in 
Spring 2020. This building will add 
much needed lab and classroom 
space to the campus. Visit our web-
site for more information. 

Campus Service Hours 
Winter Session 

Frequently Asked Questions 
 
Whether you are new to CCC, or a returning student, we are here to help. Check out our FAQ’s page on the 
CCC website, with common questions and answers for students attending classes at CCC. 
  
What services are available on campus? The goal of the Canyon Country Campus is to provide students 
with services similar to those offered at the Valencia Campus. For a list of campus support services/
departments and hours, check out the support service schedule online at Service Hours.  
 
Do I need a parking permit? Student parking permits are required each day. Students must always park in 
student lots.  Permits are available ONLINE ONLY through your MyCanyons account. When you purchase 
your permit online a 10-day temporary parking permit will be sent to you via email for use until your perma-
nent permit is delivered. Instructions for purchasing parking permits online can be found at Parking. Daily 
permits may be purchased for $3.00/day from the black vending machines located at the entrance of Lots 1 
and 2, and in front of the building 1A in Lot 3.  
 
Where can I get a student ID card? Student ID cards can be made in the ASG Computer Lounge (room 
204). First student ID is free and a replacement ID is $5 (cash or check only!). It is free if you come to the 
lounge in the last 2 hours that it is opened. We also do employee badges as well as student badges (EMT, 
Nursing, Phlebotomy, etc.).  
 
Where can I print on campus? Printers are available for student use in the Library (307), TLC (306), Stu-
dent Study Room (302) for a small fee. Print cards can be purchased in TLC (306) or the Student Study 
Room (302). Limited free printing is available in the ASG Student Lounge (204) and Student Services Com-
puter Lab (building 1B). Students can have 15 FREE Black and White pages as well as 5 free color pages per 
day to print out. Color printers are not available in all labs. 
 
Is there an ATM on campus? Yes, an ATM is available in the Vending Café in room 303. The Vending 
Cafe is open Monday - Thursday 7:30am - 9:00pm and Friday 7:30am - 4:00pm.  
 
Are there food services available on campus? Yes. The Café is open Monday through Thursday, from 
8:00am to 12:00pm (hours subject to change). Sodas, water, chips and snacks are also available from the 

vending machines in the Vending Cafe in room 303 Monday - Thursday 7:30am - 
9:00pm.  
 
Is there a bookstore on campus? We currently do not have a bookstore at the Canyon 
Country Campus, however books can be ordered online and shipped to your home for 
free using promo code BNCFREESHIP. Scantrons and Blue Books can be purchased 
in the Vending Café (Room 303).  
 

Food Pantry: The Counseling Office and Student Health Center are here to help connect you with resources. 
We have been fortunate to be able to provide a food pantry on campus for students in need. 

UPCOMING CAMPUS EVENTS 

 
January 
 

1/1       New Year’s Holiday (Campus Closed)  

1/2       First Day of Winter Term 

1/25     Martin Luther King Holiday (Campus Closed) 

 

February 
 
2/4        First Day of Spring Semester 
2/15-18 Lincoln/Washington Holidays 
(Campus Closed) 
2/20      TLC Time Management Workshop 
2/26      Therapy Dogs with Love on Leash and Giving Paws 
2/26      TLC Time Management Workshop 
2/26-8   Welcome Week (ClubFest & Resource Days) 
 

January 2019 

Admissions & Records  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9:00am 
- 6:00pm; Tuesday 9:00am - 7:00pm;  
Friday 9:00am - 1:00pm 
  

ASG Computer Lounge  

Monday - Thursday 
8:30am - 4:00pm  
 

Assessment Center   

Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 4:30pm  
 

CalWorks  

By appointment, please contact  
(661) 362-3271 
 

Counseling 
Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9:00am 
- 6:00pm; Tuesday 10:00 am - 7:00pm;          
Friday 9:00am - 1:00pm 
  

EOPS  

By appointment,  please contact  
(661) 362-3279 
  

Financial Aid  

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9:00am 
- 6:00pm; Tuesday 9:00am - 7:00pm;             
Friday 9:00am - 1:00pm  
 

Library  

Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 4:00pm       
 

Student Business Office 

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday 9:00am 
- 6:00pm; Tuesday 10:00am - 7:00pm 
 

Student Health & Wellness 

Monday - Wednesday 9:00am - 3:00pm 
  

TLC  

Monday - Thursday 10:00am - 5:00pm  
 

Veteran’s Center                              

Monday - Thursday 9:00am - 2:00pm  
 
*Hours subject to change. Please check our 
website for the most updated hours. 

Counseling News 

Career Counseling 

Undecided on a major? Not sure what career to pur-

sue? Contact the Career Center to set up an appoint-

ment to meet with a Career Counselor. They will be 

able to assist you with career exploration, assess-

ment and choosing a major. Call 661-362-3286 to 

set up an appointment. 

Library is Open 

The Library is located in CCC-307 and is open 9am-4pm Monday-Thursday dur-

ing the Winter Session.  Drop in and use our computers, browse our textbook 

collection, or just sit and relax for a bit!! 

 

Continuing Education/Noncredit - New Location!  

The Continuing Education/Noncredit program has relocated to room 202A, and is now open Tuesdays, 
from 10:30pm to 6:00pm. Students can improve their basic skills or earn a certificate taking classes for 
FREE. Classes include English as a Second Language, Basic Computer Applications, GED Prep, Con-
struction, Arithmetic, Test Taking, Citizenship, Spanish for Healthcare Workers, and Career Skills.  For 
more information, call 661-362-3304, or visit Continuing Ed/Noncredit.  

Drop-in Counseling 

Drop-in counseling is available  during Winter ses-
sion. If you have a quick question, you are wel-
come to come by and meet with a counselor during 
scheduled drop-in hours.  Drop-in counseling is a 
short 10-15 minute consultation with a counselor 
on a first come, first serve basis.  Please contact us 
at 661-362-3811 for drop-in hours! 

TLC - The Learning Center 

This winter, The Learning Center at the Canyon Country campus is open Monday 
through Thursday from 10:00 am to 5:00 pm. We offer free tutoring, which is partic-
ularly helpful with these condensed winter classes! There is always someone availa-
ble to help with math, writing, or basic CAWT courses. We also offer Guided Learn-
ing Activities. There is no appointment necessary, so stop on by whenever we are 
open! Be sure to bring your student ID as it is required for use of TLC. For more in-

formation, please visit www.canyons.edu/offices/TLC. 

CAMPUS INFORMATION  
17200 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country, CA 91351  

Phone: (661) 362-3800 Fax: (661) 362-3979   
Website: http://www.canyons.edu/CCC 
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